
Congratulations 
 

Dr. B. F. Rodrigues, Professor (HAG), Department of Botany was recently 

awarded the Dr. V. Agnihothrudu Memorial Award Lecture by the Mycological 

Society of India (MSI).  The award was presented to him at the 46th Annual 

Meeting of MSI and National Conference on ‘Recent Advances in Biodiversity, 

Biology and Biotechnology of Fungi’ held at Department of Biotechnology, 

Pondicherry University, Pondicherry on 7 Nov 2019. 

 

Congratulation Prof. Rodrigues! 
 

 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/bernard-f-rodrigues.html
http://fungiindia.co.in/images/2019/2019.pdf
http://fungiindia.co.in/images/2019/2019.pdf
http://fungiindia.co.in/images/2019/2019.pdf

